BROOMHAUGH C OF E FIRST SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER 19 JULY 2019
Dear Parents and Carers,

Well what a wonderful last week of term it has been! We have had so many lovely things happening that
our hearts have been smiling! The children enjoyed a fabulous ‘afternoon tea’ style leavers lunch on
Tuesday and thanks to Marrie and Gillian, they certainly dined in style with cake stands and delicious treats
for everyone. It was wonderful to see so many parents at our concert on Tuesday evening too, the children
were fantastic and definitely raised a tear or two. On Wednesday the Year 4 children saw school
transformed in to Broomhaugh Villa for a truly amazing Roman evening complete with discus throwing,
mosaic making, fine dining and bossing the poor slaves about. Emperor Adrian and Matrona Gray were
suitably impressed with the efforts of their guests who roared and cheered slave Melanie to victory against
a fearsome gladiator!

Yesterday we had a fantastic day of fun at the beach. There were some amazing sandcastles, super
moats, mermaids, fish, a bear and even a Jacuzzi complete with thrones! Finally we have enjoyed a lovely
church service today where we said a final goodbye to our wonderful Year 4 children. We wish them every
bit of luck and happiness as they move on to Middle School.

After our first term at Broomhaugh, we also would like to say a special thank you first and foremost to all of
the children for working so hard this term. It is a privilege to work with such super young people and we are
already looking forward to next year and the exciting new things it will bring. Thanks also to all of the staff
and families for offering us such a warm welcome, it has been a great term getting to know everyone and
we are really looking forward to the new school year too!

We hope you all have a really lovely summer and look forward to seeing you all back in September.
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Executive Head Teacher
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Well done to Adam Symes — NCC Cycling Jersey Competition Winner!

We are thrilled to tell you that Adam Symes has been chosen out of all of the schools in the county for his
winning design for the Tour of Britain Cycling Jersey. As well as having his design turned in to a proper
cycling jersey, the school wins a prize of £2000. Look out for Adam’s photo in the Hexham Courant! Well
done to Adam and to everyone who entered the competition — the standard was very high!

Adam’s winning design...
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Beach fun at Broomhaugh this week...

Diary dates are printed below....new dates will be added in red so please check each week for any events/activities involving
your child’s year group or the whole school.

First Week Back Information:

September

Monday 2" Teacher Training Day

Tuesday 3™ School Reassembles

Wednesday 4t Swimming commences for Years 3 & 4 Payment information will be sent
out when school returns

Swimming for Year 3 & 4 Pupils every Wednesday morning



